
CAMPHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL FUNDRAISER! 

 

 

SANTA is nearly here!!!  

To make room for Santa 

arriving at your house we 

thought you might like to 

have a ‘tidy up and clear 

out’ over our Halloween holidays and donate toys, games, 

puzzles, dvds etc… to our annual  

‘Bring and Buy Toy Sale’ 

on 

Friday 8th November 2019 

 

This has been a great fundraiser in past years where families have been asked to 

donate good condition toys, books, jigsaw puzzles, board games, dress up 

costumes, age appropriate DVDs etc…. that they no longer use. 

(Please note, no child wants to purchase a ‘piece’ of a toy, please check the item is complete before sending!) 

 

Each class will come along to the sale on the 8th November to make their 

purchases.  The money raised from the ‘Sale’ helps towards Christmas ‘activities’ 

and ‘treats’ for all the children of Camphill PS.   

Why not have a clear out to make space for new toys 

at Christmas? 

On the day your child can bring along a small amount of money in a clearly labelled 

purse/wallet along with a labelled carrier bag which is also recommended!  

Donations will be gratefully received from Monday 4th November with all 

remaining donations to be in school no later than Thursday 7th November. 

 


